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DATES TO REMEMBER 

PIE DRIVE FORMS BACK  
Monday, 17th August  
CASUAL CLOTHES DAY  
Thursday, 27th August  
PIE DRIVE 
Friday, 28th August!
BOOK FAIR!
Wed, 2nd September!
SCHOOL PHOTOS!
Wed, 16th September!
STUDENT CONVENTION!
21st-24th September 
MUSICAL CAMP  
5th-7th November !
GENEVA MUSICAL  
Friday, 20th November 

TERM DATES 2015 

TERM 3 July 21st - Sept 24th!
TERM 4 Oct 13th - Dec 16th 

VERSE OF THE WEEK 

The unfolding of your words 
gives light; it gives 
understanding to the simple.!
             Psalm 119:130!!
PRAYER CORNER 

~Praise God for the 
beautiful, snowy, chilly 
weather we have had this 
week. We have made 
lasting memories to be 
thankful for.!
~Pray for those who are 
unwell this Winter. !
~Pray for the teachers who 
are currently planning and 
preparing items for students 
at Convention. 

FAMILY PRAYER LIST 

Beer!
Bond!
Bones!
Bozoky!
Bramich!
Briggs

TheGEN
CONVENTION HEALTH FORMS!
This week Convention ‘Health Forms’ have been sent home. It is really 
important that we get these back ASAP. Thank you for your cooperation in 
this matter.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS - WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16!
School photo forms have gone home this week. Please do not loose these 
forms. If you do not intend on purchasing any photographs we still need the 
forms to come back to school. Any ‘Family Photo Order Forms’ can be 
collected from Loretta at the front office. :-) 

CANTEEN!
Canteen is back for week 4. Any canteen orders placed last week will come 
across to this week :-) Thanks! 

PIE DRIVE FORMS 
It would be really wonderful if we could share our Pie Drive with any family 
and friends who may want to make an order!! Reminder that these forms are 
due back on Monday, 17th August. 

ALL SCHOOL SNOW TRIP 



KINDER 

Student of the Week  
Johnathan Shaw - For super 
improvement in general 
participation. 

PREP 

Student of the Week  
Saxzen Diston - For his hard work 
with his home readers. 

GRADE 1&2!

Student of the Week  
Tom Butcher - For starting his 
Word Building, Literature & 
Creative Writing with a good 
attitude.  

!
!
!
!
GRADE 3&4!

Student of the Week  
Holly Groenewold - For her 
hardworking, positive attitude.  !
GRADE 5&6 

Student of the Week  
Grade 5: Denis Scully - For having 
cheerfulness and making others 
smile.!
Grade 6: Larissa Cameron - For 
showing kindness and looking out 
for others. 

GRADE 7 

Student of the Week  
Maeken Danen - For her diligent 
work, caring nature, & a helpful 
and respectful attitude. 

GRADE 8 

Student of the Week  
Chloe Johnston - For a cheerful 
attitude to her work, doing extra 
goals and for always wearing her 
uniform well! 

GRADE 9&10 

Student of the Week  
Virginia - For settling in so well 
and for already completing a 
test!!  

GRADE 5&6  
The students have been working on poetry for convention and they 
have produced some very beautiful poems and funny limericks.!
The students in grade 5/6 were so excited on snowy Tuesday when 
Tasmania was covered in snow. They wrote snow poems, watched the 
BOM weather radar, and used a compass to locate southwest so they 
could observe the stormy weather approaching. Then to top it off, 
Grade 5/6 joined in with the whole school snow trip. A wonderful time 
was had by all as they built snowmen and threw snowballs at anyone 
who came into range. 

SUGGESTIONS FOR A WONDERFUL LIFE!
~Look at the sky at least once a day   ~Do not argue 

GENEVA’S FILM CLASS NEEDS YOUR HELP!!!!  PLEASE VOTE FOR US!!!! 
This year the Geneva’s Film Class has entered into the Focus On Ability 
Competition again.  We have chosen to focus our film this year on one 
of our year 12 students Nick Dacio. 
We need you to go online and vote for our film. 
If you go to the link below and under School Entrant Documentary you 
will see our entry, it is called: One In Twenty Million.  We invite you to 
watch it to discover Nick’s story and his wonderful ability.   
After watching it PLEASE VOTE FOR US!! We are a small school so every 
vote is so important.  Ask friends and family to vote too.   
focusonability.com.au 
!
Thanks so much for your support. 
Mrs Marks and the Geneva Film Crew !
HEALTHY FAMILIES: HOPEFUL FUTURES 
Who: Anyone interested in parenting and healthy families!!
When: 2:30-4:30pm Saturday 22nd August. Afternoon tea provided. 
Where: Ulverstone, Civic Centre, 19 King Edward Street, Ulverstone 
Cost: FREE! This event is provided by SU Tasmania 
RSVP: For catering purposes: enquiries@sutas.org.au or 6244 8422
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